
NGC trains CAER teachers  

 

As NGC wrapped up the final phase of last year’s Schools Community Awareness 

and Emergency Response (CAER) Programme, the participating five schools 

from 2008 were invited to send teachers to a three-day long training workshop.   

Three of the schools opted to participate.  

 

On the 22nd, 23rd and 25th of September, eleven teachers were trained in First 

Aid, Emergency Response and Fire-Fighting. This type of training represented 

the final phase of the 2008 Schools CAER programme, the objective of which is 

to support the crisis management units in schools that adjoin NGC’s natural gas 

facilities.  

 

 


